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 wide distribution, . that most contractors engaged in the missile
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U. S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR |

OFFICE OF THE SOLICITOR
WASHINGTON 25

November 22, 1961
MEMORANDUM # 30

Tos AGENCIES ADMINISTERING STATUTES REFERRED TO IN
CFR, SUBTITLE A, PART 5

Frons Charles Donshue &7
Solicitor of Labor

Subject: Missile Site Public Contracts Advisory Committee Report

Recently the above Committee, sometimes referred to
as the Holland Committee, submitted its report to the Secretary.

This report has been published and has otherwise received rather

and space program and in fui:'nishing similar services to the Govern-
ment in connection with other programs have become aware of it.
A1l such parties should be cautioned that although the procedural
recommendations of the Comﬁittee are being implemented, the sub=
stantive recommendations with respect to the establishment of
standards for the determination of Davis-Bacon Act coverage are
still under study and have besn neither approved nor disapproved
by the Secretary of Labor, It would not be proper, therefore, for
contracting agencies and contractors to rely upon them as a guide
at this time..

| Will you please communicate this information to all

affected contractors and contracting officers.
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